
 
 

Resolution 30-07 

 

A Resolution to Thank Dean Benjamin Ayers and Terry College of Business 

Authored by: Matthew McDaniel, Freshman Board Member  

Sponsored by: Hannah Lelito, Senator, Terry College of Business 

 

WHEREAS, the University of Georgia’s Terry College of Business’s newly constructed 

Business Learning Center is open and fully operational; and, 

  

WHEREAS, the Business Learning Center currently closes at 9:00 PM Monday through Friday; 

and, 

 

WHEREAS, these restrictive hours impose an undue burden upon students wanting to continue 

their research, group projects, and tutoring endeavors into the later hours; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the only locations on campus which are open past 9:00 PM for students to study are 

the Miller Learning Center, Science Library, and the Main Library; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the spaces listed above can become overcrowded and lack the space necessary to 

accommodate all students in the evening hours; and, 

 

WHEREAS, the Business Learning Center provides students with uniquely equipped spaces 

which can be used for assignments, studying, and research; and, 

  

WHEREAS, students can commute to the Business Learning Center through the late-night bus 

route that continuously runs on weekdays which is located at Correll Hall on Lumpkin Street; 

and, 

 

WHEREAS, The Terry College of Business Dean Benjamin Ayers has given his support to 

extend the hours and provide a plan for the Spring 2018 semester for permanently extended 

hours; and  

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the 30th administration of the Student Government 

Association, on behalf of the student body, would like to thank the Dean Benjamin Ayers and 

Terry College of Business for extending the hours of the Business Learning Center for the finals 

period of the Fall 2017 semester; and 



 

THEREFORE, BE IT FINALLY RESOLVED, the 30th administration of the Student 

Government Association looks forward to continuing the conversation with Dean Benjamin 

Ayers regarding the Business Learning Center and how it can best accommodate our students in 

the future. 


